RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

Your ref:

19th December 2001

Dr. Vijay Gund
SHO
Department of Anaesthetics
Pontefract general Infirmary
Pontefract
West Yorkshire
WF8 1PL

Dear Dr. Gund

RACHEL FERGUSON

Thank you for your report regarding the care of Rachel Ferguson.

I have forwarded your report to the Trust's Solicitor for perusal prior to forwarding it to Mr Lecky Coroner for Greater Belfast.

You may wish to note that Mrs. Burnside, Dr. Nesbitt and Dr. McCord met with the family following the tragic death and offered the sympathies of the Trust.

Yours sincerely

THERESE BROWN
RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR